
   

Black Hawk 
Lodge #11 
A.F. & A.M.
Chartered 
October 

1866

Regular State Meetings
Held 2nd & 4th Thursdays

of each Month at 7:00PM
Friendship – Schiller Lodge

4625 Morrison Road
Denver, Colorado

Schedule

November 2017

November 9th
 Dinner at 6:00PM

Lodge open at 7:00PM
Regular Communication

Ladies and Guests welcome

November 23
Thanksgiving
Lodge Closed

         
   

 

                       Practice every “off” Thursday unless
                       otherwise indicated.

      Brethren standing on any degree are
                       always welcome.
                       There will be no practice on Nov. 2nd
                    .

                       Various degree work will be done as                 
                        needed.  Any Brother that needs 
                        transportation to the Lodge, please call 
                        any Lodge Officer, we will see to it 
                        that you can attend the Lodge meeting.                        

 
    

 

      
PAST MASTERS OF THE

LAST 50 YEARS
         Alvin Malmgren 1966  
         Roy Charles Grant 1967

                    Slaughaupt 1968  
                    John Souther   1969

         Samuel Ivie 1970
         Cecil Bolich 1971  
         Andrew Krodhen 197                                      
         Donald Evans 1973
         Cecil Bolich 1974

          Robert Brentley 1975 
          Richard Conn 1976
          Donald Sherriff 1977  
          James V. Quinn 1978 
          James V. Quinn 1979
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1980
          Donald Sherriff 1981
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1982
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1983
          Alon Sanders 1984
          William Tregay, Jr. 1985
          William Tregay, Jr. 1986
          Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1987
          Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1988
          William Tregay, Jr. 1989
          William Tregay, Jr. 1990
           Robert Brantley 1991
           Cecil Bolich 1992
           Robert Brantley 1993
           Robert Brantley 1994
          Glenn E. Smiley 1995
          Gardner Sanford 1996
          Howard Fling 1997
          William Lloyd 1998
          William Lloyd 1999
          William Lloyd 2000
          William Lloyd  2001
           Randall Ansley  2002
           Mirl Fowler  2003
           Glen W. Newton 2004
          William Lloyd  2005
           Roberto Mandoza 2006
           Jurgen Hartman 2007
           John Fiegler  2008  
           Julian Newton  2009
           Brian Fowler 2010 
           Mark Ralston  2011                  
           Michael Rowan 2012
           Charles Watts 2013
            Charles Watts 2014      
           Robert Salazar 2015
           Gregory D. Koenig, 2016

 



    

                          

                Message from the East

     Brethren:

Our annual Holiday Brunch is now behind us, 
I am sure everyone had a good time. This was a 
good opportunity to renew friendships and  
make new friends.  Our thanks to Jerry Fenimore 
for arranging this event for the Lodge every 
year. To the Brethren that are sick and could not 
join us, we wish you speedy recovery, there 
will always be next year.
We are looking forward to our next Holiday,
Thanksgiving, the day we are thankful for our 
blessings. I wish all of you and your families
 a happy Thanksgiving, if you are planning to
travel during the Holiday, please be safe.
There are only two stated communications
left in this year.
The November Meeting is so close to Veterans
Day, I like to salute our Lodge Brethren that 
are Veterans and have a little program for them
at our coming meeting. 
The December Stated Communication will
be our Election night. Please plan to attend that
 meeting.
I Like to leave you with the following quote:
“Throw away all ambition beyond that of doing 
the days work well. The traveler on the road to
success  live  in the present, heedless of taking
thought for the marrow. Live neither in the
past nor the future, but let each day's work
absorb your entire energies, and satisfy your
widest ambition “
William Osler
My Brethren, may peace , harmony and
brotherly love prevail.
Fraternally,

  Karl Koenig, WM.  

                  
     Birthdays ,  November 2017 
James C. Ashley, 06, Russel A. Gray,09

Dale E. Wells, John H. Peck, Wesley
Campbell, 11, Edwin Stanhope, 12, 

Michael S. Katich, 13, Gary E. Mueller,14
Richard Talkington, 15, Nathan P. Rowan,
Paul Terrance McCabe, William V. Lewis
16, Mark W. Ralston, 17, Larry Crook Sr.,

Tim Andrzejewski, 20, Darrell L. Fisher,21,
sher James Thoeming 22,  Clive E. Buchan,

Jean Paul Berniers, 26, Karl J. Hinkle, Steven
E. Schroeder, 27,Ernest Clore, Marvin P.

Lewis, 28.
Happy Birthday to all of you

may your special day of honor 
be filled with joy and happiness.

Brethren:
There are still some jackets that have
not been picket up. If you ordered 

 your jacket, please pick it up at our next
meeting. 

Also if you have not ordered a jacket,
please see Jerry Fenimore.

Some of the Brethren that belong to
the Shrine asked me to include the 

following message: 
          Shriner Event

There is  a poster on the bulletin
board at the Lodge stating a special

fund raiser program as follow:
Wanted, generous people of all ages
to dine at the Old Mine in Erie, CO

on Nov. 6, from 4 pm – 8pm.
Reward, 100% of the profits will 

go to the Shriner Hospital for children.  
   

.  

                         2017 Officers
                       Worshipful Master
       Karl Koenig, kkoenig35@gmail.com  303.325. 3436
   1209 S. Brentwood St. Lakewood, CO 80232 
   
                             Senior Warden
             Mark Ralston, Mwr5588@hotmail.com             
    303. 507.5588
    3991 Troon Cir.  Broomfield, CO 80023-9553
                             Junior Warden 
            John Culp,  culpjohnd@gmail.com 614.579.3763
    2489 South Brentwood St. Lakewood, CO 80227
   
                               Treasurer
             Jerry Fenimore, jerryfenimoore@comcast.net
    82 Brookhaven Dr., Littleton, CO 80123,  303.971.0738
                             
                        Secretary
   Glenn E. Smiley, eljebelkop@aol.com 303.935.0568
   1465 S. Fenton St., Lakewood, CO 80232,    
                       Senior Deacon
        Jim Stark, SailCo26@gmail.com  720.443.1759
       4712 South Robb St. Littleton,80127                 
                     Junior Deacon  
         OurGary Dickinson, gdickinson@rgengineers.com 
303.901.2437
     13604 W Tulane Place, Morrison, CO 80465

                       
                   Senior Steward
       Ed Sisk sisk_e@yahoo.com  720.808.8581
    3253 White Oak St., Highlands Ranch, CO 80129
                    Junior Steward
                       Joe Crose , joedcrose@msn.com  
   12412 Colorado Blvd. I-203, Thornton, CO 80241       
                       Chaplain
                           Jim Harris
     7048 S. Newcombe St., Littleton, CO 80127
                              Marshal
                          Ron Williamson
     8638 West 84th Circle, Arvada, CO 80005
                            Tiler
    Jerry Rice,    jrice279@aol.com           303.279.7070              

    341 Gregory Dr. Golden, Co 80403                  
If you wish to receive updates via email        
contact Dave King,  staff_dude@yahoo.com

       

                        Committees :
              Standing Committees
      Finance Recommendations Committee
      Jerry Fenimore (chair ), Mark Ralston, John Culp,
       Brian Fowler.
                 Scholarship Committee
   Mark Ralston (chair ), Glenn Smiley, Greg Koenig                  
         Member Investigation Committee
    Mark Ralston (chair ), Ed Sisk, Robert Stretch
                    Bereavement
                          
                        Entertainment
         Eddie McGrady (chair ), Mark Ralston, 
                           Gary Dickinson
                      Trestle board
                              Karl Koenig
      Electronic Communications Webmaster
                               David King
        Refreshment (none dinner nights)
                               Gary Dickinson
                 Special  Committees
           Director of work: Karl Koenig
-              Prompter: Glenn Smiley
            Funerals: All Line Officers
              Investments: Jerry Fenimore
           Preparation Room: Jerry Rice
           Masonic Education: John Culp
           Public Schools: Ron Dunsmore
             Grievance: Dick Mitchel ( chair) 
                 Jerry Rice, Dave King 

     If you are interested in serving in any       
    Committee position, please contact the
    Worshipful Master.

      Please contact the Lodge Secretary Glenn Smiley
      if you have not paid your dues.
      Dues are $ 67.00, please remit to the 
     Lodge Secretary.
                         Postings
                need to be filled, first degree
                     Karl Koenig, second degree
                     Joe Crose,  third degree  
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